
From: Robinson, Angela Y. (Fed)
To: Dodson, Donna F. (Fed)
Subject: RE: Dinner - early Sept.
Date: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 8:43:00 AM

I suppose NIST or just us is fine.  I was thinking with the 7th grade student focused on cybersecurity
and her mother. 
 
 
--Angela
 

From: Dodson, Donna F. (Fed) <donna.dodson@nist.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 9:45 PM
To: Robinson, Angela Y. (Fed) <angela.robinson@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: Dinner - early Sept.
 
Thanks for the follow up. Yes, I am interested. Is this with the NIST folks or with the students or just

us? If it is NIST or just us, I propose the 3rd.
 
Regards,
 
Donna
 

From: "Robinson, Angela Y. (Fed)" <angela.robinson@nist.gov>
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 at 1:23 PM
To: "donna.dodson@nist.gov" <donna.dodson@nist.gov>
Subject: Dinner - early Sept.
 
Hi Donna,
 
I’m sure you are extremely busy these days and I hope the home remodel is coming to a close!  We
are preparing to head out for Crypto and the PQC Conference soon.  I just wanted to circle back
around to find out if you are still interested in dinner after Labor Day.   The evenings of September
3,4,5 all work for me.  The following week is also flexible.
 
If September turns out to be a bad month, that’s okay too.
 
 
Kind regards,
Angela
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